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The creation of the Great Koala Park and the implementation of other NPA reserves is vital to 
protect the vulnerable koala species in NE NSW. 
 
Development in SW Sydney should not come at the cost of koala and a national park should be 
created in that region. 
 
Heavy logging should be ceased in areas identified as koala habitat, any loghing should be 
selective and low impact. 
 
Ptotect areas identified by Dept of Environment and Heritage as important for koalas.  
 
Local government need to map and preserve koala habitat. 
 
Koala habitat protection, SEPP 44 needs to strengthened to preserve and protect koala habitat. 


